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Good afternoon. I am writing to request that the ICBL with regard to aggregate policy be extended prior to
the upcoming expiration date of October 17, 2023. Due to the complexities of the various components
needed for an all encompassing amended policy and associated wording, I put forward to the Council and
Mayor Graves that to complete this within the original timeframe is unrealistic. The citizens of Caledon
elected  a Council and Mayor based on integrity, honesty and a desire to do the right thing. So please do the
right thing now and extend the ICBL for another year so all the stakeholders can put forward the proper
terms in reshaping and preparing a sound aggregate policy that Caledon desperately needs. 

I thank you for the considering my request. 

David Fowler 


